
April 12, 2022

                                       Gabriola Island Community Hall Association

                 Public Health orders regarding proof of vaccination for British Columbia:
                       The provincial proof of vaccination requirement has been lifted.  

There is no Provincial Health Officer order requiring events, services or businesses to check 
proof of vaccination.  Individual businesses and event organizers may continue to require proof of 
vaccination for entry to their events.

Physical distancing, masking, scanning proof of vaccination are no longer required by the Health 
Department.  At the Community Hall, organizers can decide to lift or to retain options that your 
participants agree to. 
Main Hall capacity: 200
Lower Floor Meeting area: 80    

Keeping in mind that the Community Hall is in use by diverse individuals for a variety of activities, we 
will be maintaining enforcement of basic hygiene standards designed to reduce risks for Hall users.
Such as:
clean hands
removing your own garbage, recycle, compost
dust mopping/sweeping the floor before departure
Sanitizing frequently touched surfaces such as door handles and light switches when leaving. 
The Sanitization Check Lists will remain at both entrances for organizers (or their representative) to 
initial before leaving the building as confirmation that each activity has completed the basic hygiene 
protocols. 

Thank you for your cooperation!

The Community Hall Board


